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Dear Mr 
 
Thank you for your email.
Commissioner Simson will be pleased to meet you.
 
We can propose you following slots:
 

Monday, 15/02 at 15:00-15:45
or
Tuesday, 16/02 11:00-11:45

 
 
Could you please let me know which one would be most convenient and who will participate
from your side.
With kind regards
 

 
 

Cabinet of Ms Kadri SIMSON
Commissioner for Energy
 

European Commission
 
 
 
 

From: @cefic.be> 
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 5:49 PM
To: NYITRAI Kitti (CAB-SIMSON) 
Cc: @cefic.be>
Subject: RE: Hydrogen final presentation
 
Hi Kitti!
 
I hope all is well! Home office here, for far too long!
 
Question for your advice.
 



As of October (after the H2 session ) I have a new mandate, budget and Board!
 
Our new Cefic  of BASF.
 
I would like to ask if your Commissioner would be interested in a video meeting
with  and a small delegation of other CEO’s – to discuss especially
electrification of industry and H2.
 
Would you think that could be possible and interesting?
 
Please advise,
 
Kind regards

 
 
 

          

     
 

European Chemical Industry Council - Cefic aisbl
Belliard 40, 1040 Brussels
www.cefic.org
 

@Cefic
EU Transparency Register n° 64879142323-90


		2021-06-17T07:40:04+0000




